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Maintenance work to take place at old 

Adirondack Junction site 

  
(Kahnawake – 22, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020)   
  
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the 
community that work will take place at the old Adirondack 
Junction (demolished train station) site on Wednesday, 
September 23rd and Monday, September 28th.   
  
Maintenance work on fibre optic cable will be conducted by 
C3F Telecom, a sub-contractor for Rogers 
Telecommunications. The work is expected to take 
approximately four (4) hours in total.  
  
This work has been approved by the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 
Taskforce. 
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